
Pre-K 3 and Pre-K 4 

November 8, 2022 

On Tuesday November 8th, you and your child will work on an activity that supports the current Pre-K 

unit of study, Buildings. 

Prior to November 8, 2022 

You may receive a message from the teacher. This is being done to confirm that all families have access 

to the Teaching Strategies App, and that all email addresses are still current. 

Your child’s teacher will digitately send the directions for the activity to you. Please review the materials 

needed. If there is something you need to complete the project, notify the teacher and the items will be 

sent home with your child.  

On November 8, 2022 

You and your child will complete the assigned activity. During the process you should contact the 

teacher for clarification, show pictures or videos of the work in progress,  or simply send a message. 

Teachers will quickly respond to your message between the hours of 8:45 am – 3:15 pm. Messages sent 

beyond those hours will be responded to within 24 hours. 

Please note that your communication with the teacher will count as your child being in school on 

November 8th. 

Following November 8th 

Encourage and prepare your child to discuss the November 8th experience in class. If possible, you may 

even send the final product to school to share in class. 

 


